Belem, Pari, Brazil
April 18, 1969

Mr, Samuel Philip Piper
Gretry Street L
Antwerp, Belgica

Dear Mr. Piper:

I refer to your letter of April 10 regarding your intention
to come to Brazil and your wishes of contacting American
firms operating in this part of the country.

Below you will find the name and address of some American
subsidiary companies in Belems

Jari Indﬁgtr:h e Comercio S. A.
Ed. Chamie 2° andar

Rua 15 de Novembro 226

Belem, Para, Brazil;

P’RIHIR, P;Mum do Mar S. A.
Ed. Chamie 14°* andar

Rua 15 de Novembro 226
Belem, Para, Brazilj

Cia. Meridional de Mineragao
Tray. Quingino Bocaiuva 12L9
Belem, Para, Brazilj

Cia. Amazonas Madeiras e Laminados
Tray. Benjamin Constant 1416
Belem, Para, Brazil.

Although we know that the above companies are reliable the
Consulate assumes no responsibility for any further contacts
you may have with them.

Hoping that this information will be of help to you, we
remain
Sincerely yours,

Louis P. Goelz
American Consul




Antwerp, the 10th April 1969.
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As I intend coming to Brazil in June, I would
be more tran ?”ateTuL 1f you could bring me in contact
with local American firms to whom I might apply for em-
ployment, in a secretarial capacity.

I'm british, though born in
39 years old, speak fluent english,
and duteh ( + english stenography
king for the past 15 years at the Port
General here in Antwerp.

lgium, single,
"'"unse, french
have been wor-
uese Consulate
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I quite appreciate that my request can hardly
be said to fall within your province but I feel sure
that I can rely on your proverbial goodwill and hope
that you'll be able to give me guidance.

Thanking you in advance for your kind atten-
tion and with sincere apologies for the bother caused,
I remain, dear Sir,

Yours very truly

Samuel Philip Piper

Grétry Street, 4,
Antuérpia.
Bélgica.
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